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From the office of: 
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            (763) 324-5000                            

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 

 

     

Anoka County Sheriff’s Office Community Support K9 Program 

 

 

The Anoka County Sheriff’s Office is pleased to announce the establishment of a Community Support K9 

program.  Holly Schultz and her K9 Sugar are joining the Sheriff’s Office as our Community Support K9 

team.  Holly and Sugar will be available to those who are experiencing a traumatic event, or where a K9 

would serve to calm or relieve anxiety of those in need.  The Community Support K9 team will give us 

another way to connect with our communities.  They will be participating in many of our community 

events and will respond to incidents when requested.  Sugar is a certified Therapy Dog with Therapy 

Dogs International.  She makes frequent visits to elementary schools, memory care centers and 

assisted/independent living facilities.  They are passionate about serving others.  We look forward to 

serving the community with this unique partnership.       
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